
  January 14, 2019 

 Dear future RMS Families: 

On	behalf	of	our	staff	at	Richards	Middle	School,	we	would	like	to	invite	you	and	
your	child	to	Richards	Middle	School	on	the	evening	of	Thursday,	February	21st	at	
6:00	p.m.	The	purpose	of	this	evening	is	to	introduce	you	and	your	child	to	their	
future	school,	the	programs	offered,	and	the	selective	classes	available	to	them.		We	
will	also	provide	our	students	with	a	tour	of	our	building’s	selective	classrooms.	

The program will start promptly at 6:00 p.m.  Parents are to report to the 
RMS gym, where they will meet the administrators, counselors, and 
academic department heads.  Students will gather in the cafeteria at 6:00 
p.m., where their tour will begin.  Our goal is to provide you and your child
with a good understanding of our vison and mission at Richards Middle 
School. 

Our RMS counselors will visit each elementary classroom beginning 
Monday, February 25th for the 19/20 school year through Tuesday, February 
26th to assist students in filling out their schedule forms.  Students are to 
return their schedule requests back to their 6th grade teacher by March 1st.  
Counselors will again help with inputting the course requests at the 
elementary schools beginning March 4th through March 5th. 

We look forward to seeing you and our future knights on Thursday, 
February 21st at 6:00 p.m.   

Sincerely, 

Huston Julian 
Principal 

Richards Middle School
Huston Julian, Principal
Kris Robinson, Asst. Principal
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